
O c t o b e r

The first month of school was full of excitement, 

learning a new routine, and making friends!  The 

children are settling into a routine and have 

been busy working on taking turns, following 

directions, and independence.  These are skills 

that we will continue to focus on this month.

We talked a lot about apples last month too!  Ask 

your child if they can sing the A-P-P-L-E song 

(tune of B-I-N-G-O) or tell you about the parts of 

an apple.   In addition, we focused on the letters-

A, B, and C.

October will be filled with fall fun, pumpkins, and 

of course, Halloween!  We will talk about fall 

changes we see outside, explore the pumpkin 

life-cycle, and much more!  The letters that we 

will focus on this month are D, E, and F.

1st- Chapel

6th- Open House

8th/9th- Hearing 

and Vision 

Screening

10th- No PM class

15th- Chapel

23rd- No PM Class

24th- No School

27th- No School

31st- Halloween 

Parade/Party

Be sure to check your child’s folder every morning.

Also, please be sure your child uses the bathroom 

and washes hands before entering the room.

If you every have any questions or concerns, send 

me a message through ProCare!

The weather is likely to 

shift in the next few 

weeks and the extra 

change of clothes will 

need to be weather 

appropriate. 
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